
Tahoe  library  presentation
focuses on Civil War era
The Friends of the Library are bringing history alive in a
unique way with Paulette Grune’s “Reflections of the Past”.

Grune shares the life of a Civil War era woman told through
her attire.

This  is  one  way  to  commemorate  the  150th  anniversary  of
Gettysburg. This free presentation is July 13 at 3pm.

The South Lake Tahoe Library is at 1000 Rufus Allen Blvd. For
questions,  email  Tahoe.Programs@gmail.com  or  call  (530)
573.3185.
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